
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
2019 Point-in-Time Survey

 WHAT: The Point-in-Time (PIT) count is a survey of unsheltered

   homeless persons on a single night of the year to give communities an 
idea of the extent of homelessness in their own back yard.  

 WHO: The city of Aurora is working in collaboration with the Metro

   Denver Homeless Initiative (MDHI), and volunteers across the Metro 

  Denver region to conduct an unsheltered homeless to get a one day 

snapshot of homeless in our community. 

Sundown Jan 28 - Sundown Jan 29 

Training Location and Dates 
VOLUNTEERS MUST ATTEND AT LEAST ONE TRAINING SESSION 

To volunteer or for more information: 
email Sydney Hawkins at shawkins@auroragov.org



January 24  5:30pm - 7:00pm Aurora Municipal Center 15151 E Alameda

           Pkwy, Aurora, CO 80012 - The Eagle Room



January 17  5:30pm - 7:00pm Aurora Municipal Center 15151 E Alameda  

Pkwy, Aurora, CO 80012—The Aspen Room 

 WHY: The Point in Time survey is currently our best method for estimating

    the number of people experiencing homelessness in the Metro Denver area. 

  Information gathered can be used to educate our community, faith-based  

organizations and local government entities. Many funding sources also require 

     data obtained through the Point in Time. 

 WHERE: Volunteers will work with outreach teams to conduct interviews
with homeless individuals and families.




